' .
We're Moving!

Dear Friends and Family,

We are excited to share that we will be moving to our new home!
New Address:

1234 New Street,

New City, NY 12345

Moving Date: March 15, 2024

We would love for you to visit us at our new location. Please update your records and feel free to
reach out to us anytime.

Thank you for your continued support!
Warm regards,

[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]



